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Due to the storm that will be impacting the Northeast 
in the coming days, we would like to provide you 
with some important information regarding your 
January 28 PT exam.   
 
If you are unable to test as scheduled on January 28 
due to a problem with a Prometric testing center 
(power outage, weather closure, etc.), you do not 
have to wait until the next fixed date to test.   
 
If your test site is closed due to weather related 
issues or you are unable to travel to your scheduled 
appointment, you will be contacted by FSBPT via 
email with instructions for rescheduling your 
appointment within the next week.  Our objective is 
to get your examination rescheduled as soon as 
possible.   
 
If you have additional questions, please email 
examregistration@fsbpt.org or call 703-739-9420. 
 

 


